EIS Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

February 13, 2007

Attendees:  Bob Barr, Kim Chief Elk, Sue Gatlin, Jeanine Hawk, Rose Meyers, Judy Miner, Sherri Mines, Mike Murphy, Hector Quinonez, Fred Sherman, Chien Shih, Kathy Kyne

Chien reported an RFP was issued to select a vendor for the Decision Director Tool.  

Two proposals were received: (1) CedarCrestone and (2) Advantiv.  Both vendors will be interviewed and a recommendation will be brought to the February 28 meeting.  It is expected a vendor will be forwarded to the March 5 Board of Trustees meeting.

Chien and Kathy updated the committee on the De Anza Academic Senate briefing. Good questions and there is a definite interest in this project.  Dan Mitchell has been appointed as the De Anza Academic Senate representation to this committee.

There was a request from the De Anza student representative at the Academic Senate to include student input.  Kathy and Chien will be meeting with John Cognetta and Daphne Small to make the arrangements for a presentation.  The EIS Steering Committee suggested a student survey as the best way to solicit student input.  Kathy and Chien will meet with Bob Barr to discuss the survey.

Kathy distributed the updated Team Roles and Responsibilities and asked that the EIS Steering Committee submit possible Functional sponsors to her.  

She reminded the committee that a kick off and training session will be held as soon after the board meeting as possible. Watch your meetingmakers.

